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News from the Solent Academies Trust Team and our families 

Message from Alison and the team                                                                    

This week we have a VE ñspecial issueò for you.  Also take a look at the 

photos on the website, we couldnôt fit them all on here!  Please read the 

newssheet No 4 on the website for information about our current status 

with regards to Covid-19. 

Featuring Elijah from Cliffdale: ñElijah decorated his bunting and our 

street had a party in our front driveways. A talented lady at the end of 

the road sang some wartime songs which we enjoyed. People put 

bunting, flags and balloons up to decorate the street and it lifted our 

spirits for a short while. 

Elijah's great nanny showed us a photo of her on VE day 75 years ago 

when she was just 15 years old. There is also a photo of the gentleman 

over the road celebrating VE day in our road all those years ago! A real 

chance to reminisce and celebrate.  

Hope you are all keeping safe and well. 


